## Spring 2010 Newsletter Concerning H1N1 Closure!

Much has happened during the winter of 2009-2010. The world did not die of H1N1; in fact, death rates for this flu season weren't elevated or even statistically different than average years, but the government still over bought double the actual need quantity of H1N1 vaccines. The statistics are that only half the healthcare workers and general population are willing to take seasonal flu vaccines or H1N1 presently, and now the government is advertising the remainder of the H1N1 stock pile because if they don't use is this spring it will have to be destroyed.

The article from early January 2010 taken from the USA Today that was in the waiting room stated that 116 serious reactions occurred from H1N1 vaccinations with 8 deaths in the United States as of the beginning of January. For those of you who took extra Vitamin D, Cod Oil, Probiotics, and immune support products such as Antronex, WS Lymph, Thymex, and HumanKind categories had all made comments about how everyone around you had gotten sick but you did not get the flu, Bravo! Personally this is the first winter in years that I had no episodes of the flu period, which is amazing since I treat so many patients with the flu as well as being in the nursery at church. Final note on this subject, our family never takes seasonal vaccinations for flu or H1N1, and remember my wife is also a nurse so just trust your own immune system!